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OUTSTANDING FEES 
We hate having to chase up late fees - we'd rather be spending time teaching your 
children to dance. We understand that families watch every dollar and that costs at the 
beginning of term can hit your wallet hard. We understand this because we also have 
families. 
 

The Bennett School of Ballet & Jazz is a small business and we juggle bills and financial 
commitments just like our customers. We also need to pay our hard working staff. Please don't leave BSBJ last 
on your bill paying list. We would prefer not to charge a late payment fee, but we may need to consider this in 
the future if accounts are not paid on time. 
 

If you can’t pay your whole bill up front, please discuss payment options with Mrs Bennett. 
 

Any outstanding Term 2 fees must be paid by Friday July 5 at the very latest. Thank you.  
 

For internet banking the account # is 06 0901 0416601 00  
(Please make sure that you include your child’s surname, their first name or initial and the Account Number.) 
 
STUDENTS’ HAIR 
All students (including Tiny Tots) should come to class with their hair neatly groomed. If hair is long enough to 
be tied back, then preferably it should be in a bun but alternatively it can be in a pony tail. From Grade 5 and 
onwards hair must be in a bun (unless it is very short). Having tidy hair is not only an important aspect of 
looking neat and well presented for class, but it is also important for practical reasons as it is hard to do turns 
and jumps properly if you have hair flicking into your eyes. 
 
WAITING FOR CLASS TO START 
Students who are waiting for class to start are asked not go into the studio before their teacher arrives in 
order to ensure everyone’s safety and that equipment is not damaged. Students waiting in the hallway before 
their class starts should not be running up and down, shouting or talking in raised voices as the noise disrupts 
those trying to concentrate in the dance studios. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
WATCHING WEEK 
The dance school will be open for parents and other family members to view their children’s progress from 
Monday 1 July to Saturday 6 July.  
 

If parents wish to discuss their children’s progress with me please let me know. Please note that term reports 
are distributed at the end of Term 1 and Term 3 only. 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
The dance school will close for the holidays on Sunday 7 July and re-open on Monday 22 July. 
 
CECCHETTI NZ CONFERENCE & WINTER SCHOOL 
Good luck to all the BSBJ students demonstrating and performing at the Cecchetti NZ Conference in 
Christchurch during the holidays. Thank you for giving your time to be part of the Conference and we hope 
you enjoy the experience. There are also a number of BSBJ students participating in the Cecchetti NZ Winter 
School in July and we wish you all a wonderful two days of learning and dancing. 
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